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Dear Parties:

In December, a ruling was issued that modified the schedule to change the
hearing date to be tentatively held on January 20, 2006, if a party requested an
evidentiary hearing. No party has requested a hearing, so the January 20
hearing is cancelled. Parties submitting testimony to be admitted into the record
should submit affidavits to this end as soon as possible.
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